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Maine Chapter of The Wildlife Society

Student Support Fund


Information & Application Process
The Maine Chapter of The Wildlife Society (MC-TWS) is pleased to offer financial support for student travel and professional development from the Chapter’s Student Support Fund. These funds are available to support student participation in professional conferences, organized meetings, club competitions, and other activities related to professional development. The MC-TWS Awards Committee will review applications and award funds based on the persuasiveness of the applicant’s essay in illustrating the potential contributions of participation in the event to wildlife conservation and overall professional development of students.
Eligibility Requirements

· Any undergraduate student or organized group of undergraduate students currently enrolled in a Maine university or college may submit an application for consideration. Priority will be given to applicants enrolled in a named program in "Wildlife." Applicants enrolled in another major leading to a career in Wildlife or Fisheries Sciences, Ecology, or a related conservation field will be considered as funds permit. Applications from graduate students will be accepted but will only be considered if there are no qualifying undergraduate applications.
· Priority will be given to applicants who: 1) are participating in, rather than simply attending, a professional meeting or attending a workshop that will significantly contribute to their professional development and 2) have demonstrated their professional commitment by being members of conservation organizations or clubs. For example, The Wildlife Society or the Society for Conservation Biology, among others.
· Applications for events occurring from April of the current year to March of the next year will be accepted.
· The Application Package must be emailed or hard-copy received by 4:30 pm on February 1. When emailing, put “MC-TWS Student Support Fund” in the subject line.

· Late applications will not be considered. Incomplete applications may not be fully considered.
Application Package
Each Application Package must include these documents:
1. A completed Application Form for either an individual award or for a group award.
2. A maximum one-page essay or statement of need, written by the applicant, on the benefits of participating in the event. For example, how participation will benefit your academic focus, future academic success, and professional development.
3. Contact information for a faculty member or staff member who can attest to the relevance of the event to academic excellence or professional development.  

4. Optional but recommended: A copy of the event’s agenda or program, or if not available a copy of the event’s announcement or invitation (maximum two pages). Your application will be fully considered even if an agenda, program, announcement, or invitation is not included.
Application Submission

Send your Application Package to Dr. Catherine Elliott at cathyelliott25@gmail.com or 25 Griffin Ave, Hampden, ME. Questions or comments: 207-862-3477 or cathyelliott25@gmail.com 
Award Limitations

The Awards Committee reserves the right to award less than the requested amount and, in most cases, will support no more than 50 percent of the projected total expenses. Individual awards will not exceed $500; group awards will not exceed $1000. The Awards Committee may consider applications from multiple individuals, traveling to the same event, as a group application.

Notification

Official notification of award decisions will be sent immediately after the Selection Committee meets, usually within two weeks of the application deadline, to the email address provided on the application form, unless another format is specifically requested. Successful applicants will be notified regarding how to request funds. Reimbursement of the awarded amount will not occur until all necessary travel documents or receipts are received. This is the responsibility of applicant or group’s coordinator. It is strongly encouraged that a letter of appreciation or reflection be written to the Selection Committee after participating in the event.

